
 

 

 
 
 

 
6th October 2020 

 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Nasal Flu Vaccination – Tuesday 1st December 
 
 
Please find enclosed a letter with a link regarding your child’s nasal flu vaccination 
which will take place on Tuesday 1st December. This is being offered to all year 7’s 
and with the current climate is an ideal opportunity to protect your child from this 
winter’s flu.  
 
Please follow the link on the e-consent letter to inform us whether you wish to 
consent or not as we need a response to complete our checks. I would be grateful if 
you could respond by Monday 9th November. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 0118 
9784406. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ann-Marie Dick 
enquiries@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
 
 
 


